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Available between April 19-May 9, 2022, in English, Spanish, and Vietnamese 
NM PED SURVEY ADMINISTRATION 

The 2022 Youth Forward Family Survey is part of the New Mexico Public Education 
Department’s efforts to collect feedback from all stakeholders. It is intended for parents or 
guardians with children in grades K-12 attending a New Mexico public or charter school.  
Domains covered in the survey are: Academic Learning, Belonging and Inclusion, Culturally 
Relevant Instruction, Family Engagement, and Social Emotional Learning.  The survey can be 
taken through any device, including smartphones. The survey will take 10-15 minutes to 
complete. Please avoid navigating away from the survey before completing it. The survey is 
anonymous, and responses will not be shared at the individual level with the school. For parents 
with more than one child in school, the survey should be taken once per child. If a response is 
not known or familiar, it can be skipped. 
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